
October 30, 2017 
 
The Colona District Library Board met with Clark, Hughes, Massarolo, Reiger, and 
Director Von Arb physically present. Koska, Rizzolo, and White were absent.  
 
The special meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m. at the Colona District Library by 
Hughes.  
 
There were no visitors. 
 
New Business – Review applicants for Director Position – Hughes reported the sub-
committee had interviewed four applicants.  The questions and answers were reviewed 
and discussed.  The pros and cons were discussed. It was reported two candidates 
would like health insurance which currently is not offered.  Von Arb had received some 
quotes of how much health insurance would cost for one person for one month.  It was 
decided the library would not be offering health insurance at this time.  This left two 
candidates for the second set of interviews. It was decided the board members would 
develop some more questions and send them to Von Arb.  It was also decided to try to 
set up the second set of interviews on November 6th starting at 6 p.m.   
 
Further Business – None 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:05 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,     
 
 
 
 
Charlene Massarolo, Secretary 


